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Memorandum 

To:    Urban Design Commission  

  CC: Heather Stouder 

 Kevin Firchow 

 Chris Wells 

 Anne Monks 

  From: Natalie Erdman 

Date: 7/12/2017 

Re: Additional Information—200 South Pinckney Street aka Judge Doyle 

The development team has provided clarifying information in response to some of the 
questions and concerns raised at the June 28, 2017 Urban Design Commission Meeting. 
 
The clarifying information is attached and includes: 
 
1.  Additional information regarding the green roof, 
2.  Planting palette information, 
3. A updated letter from Chris Oddo to George Austin dated July 5th that describes revisions 
to the UDC submittal dated March 22 submittal and the UDC submittal dated the June 13th, 
and 
4.  Elevations dated March 22 and elevations dated July 6th easier identification of revisions 
during that time. 
 
Also included in the package is the June 13th submittal 
 
Best Regards, 
Natalie Erdman 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


